
 

 
EXTENDED HOURS ACCESS TO GP SERVICES IN DORKING 

 
 
Patients of the four Dorking GP practices (Brockwood Medical Practice, Dorking 
Medical Practice, The Leith Hill Practice and Medwyn Surgery) can now be seen 
outside normal GP opening hours by a local GP or practice nurse.  
 
This service is run and organised by Dorking Healthcare working closely with the 
local practices. Electronic medical records are shared between practices and 
Dorking Healthcare for patients using the extended hours access service to allow 
for seamless care between services. 
 
Weekdays the service is provided at two of the practice sites and at weekends or 
on Bank Holidays it is provided from a central location at the Medwyn Centre. 
 
Weekdays 
 
Monday to Friday 6.30pm to 9.00pm there are two clinics being run.  One is based 
in a rural location (Capel or Newdigate Surgery) and one is based in Dorking 
(Medwyn Centre or New House Surgery).    These are normally GP sessions but once 
a week in each location there is a practice nurse session. 
 
Weekends and Bank Holidays 
 
Saturday there is a GP clinic from 09:00 to 13:00 based in Dorking (Medwyn Centre).  
 
Sunday and Bank Holidays there is a GP clinic from 09:00 to 12:00 based in Dorking 
(Medwyn Centre). 

 
 

If you would like to take advantage of this new service, please 
speak to your practice GP receptionist to book an 

appointment. 
 


